
 

 

Many of today’s churches always seem to be following the current 

trends. At First Baptist Church of Ruskin, we believe that God wants us 

to present ageless truth, not the latest trends. We don’t want to be 

old-fashioned, but rather we want to present the ageless story of 

God’s love and grace to us through His son, Jesus Christ. We are so glad 

you have joined us today as we study God’s precious Word.   

 

 
Dr. Barry Rumsey | Senior Pastor 

Rev. Jim Farr | Assistant Pastor 

Mrs. Vicki Rumsey | Children’s Ministry 

bro. Josh Cortez I Youth Director  

Rev. Mike Melone | RCS Administrator 

Mr. Robert O’Neill | Music Director 
 

SERVICES STAFF 

Past sermons are available at 

www.fbcruskin.org 

Mrs. Jennifer DeSanto  I Assistant Principal 

Mrs. Lisa Heerdt | Pre-School Supervisor 

RCS - Ages 2 through 12th grade 

LISTEN ONLINE
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OUR MISSION

                     Sunday 

Men’s Prayer Meeting - 7:30 am 

Bible Classes - 9:30 am 

Worship - 10:30 am 

Worship - 5:00 pm 

Wednesday - 7:00 pm 

Adult Bible Study 

Teen Bible Study 

Awana (Sept-May) 

Kid’s Quest (May-Aug) 

 

 

RCS 

 

First Baptist Church of Ruskin 



 

 

  

 

SUNDAY CLASSES AVAILABLE

WEDNESDAY NIGHT KIDS’ CLUBS 
Nursey & Preschool age - Preschool building- Noah’s Park- Mickey Gibson 

& Brittini Goodson Weir 
 

K5-2nd grades- Room 106-Fruits of the Spirit- Michelle Smith & Lora Irish   
 3rd-5thgrades- Room 407-Prophecy for Kids-Dianne Whetherholt, Sandy 

Whetherholt & Sandi Gillen 
Middle & High School- Room 406-The Thread-Bro. Josh Cortez 

 

ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL 
 

Dispensational Studies                                             

Mr. Sandy Whetherholt                    

Room 407 (Navigators) 
 

 

 Promises You Can Count On                            

  Mr.Phil Green & Mr.Wayne Voltz 

Room 203 
 

A Love Worth Giving 

Mrs. Barbara Grainger 

Room 103 
 

The Life of David                                   

Rev. Mike Melone  

 Room 109 (Family Builders) 
 

One3 

       Rev. Jim Farr 

 Room 107 (Couples) 
 

College and Career 

   Josh & Lora Irish/ 

Caleb & Lauren Jones 
 

  TEENS “THE EDGE” 
Grades 7th-12th 

      9:30 am - Room 406 

JAIA 
Special Needs Class 

9:30 am & 10:30 am   

Room 108 

 

     June 9, 2024 

Dig Deeper 

4th – 6th Grade  

9:30 am – Room 107 

 

Dig In 

K5 - 3rd Grade 

9:30 am – Room 106  

 

Nursery & Preschool  
9:30 am & 10:30 am 

Preschool Building 

Jr. Worship  
K5- 6th Grade 

10:30 am - Room 406 

 

Prayer Request 

In our Sunday bulletins this summer we are featuring young people 
from our church.  Adults are often really good at getting to know 
other adults, but what do we know about our future leaders? 

Perhaps you can give them their favorite candy or tell them about 
your favorite Bible character.  Our kids need to know how 

important they are to the ministry of our church.  Remember… 
“Getting to Know You,” isn’t just a song title! 

Did we miss your offering or 

prayer request? You can still 

give during our services by 

filling out the envelope located 

in one of the seat backs or tare 

the prayer request panel from 

the bulletin. Please place them 

in the offering box as you exit 

the center doors of the 

auditorium.  
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On June 20th Reagan Waddell will be 13. 
This fall she will be in the 8th grade at 
RCS where she is a varsity cheerleader 
and a girls basketball player.  This year 
she received the Timothy Award for 
Christian character. Her favorite candy is 
Skittles, her favorite movie is Frozen II, 
and her favorite Bible character is 
Joseph.  She loves playing the piano, but 
she does not enjoy washing dishes!   

Gabe Trout will be an 8th grader at RCS in 
the fall.  He is an A Honor Roll student, and 
he received the Scholar Athlete Award this 
year as he played both Middle School  
CoEd Basketball and Middle School CoEd 
Soccer.  His favorite food is “anything 
cheesy,” his favorite candy is Reese’s 
Peanut Butter Cups, and his favorite Bible 
character is Peter.  He loves to play video 
games, but he hates cleaning the litter box! 

In the fall Emma Liberty will be starting the 
7th grade at RCS where this perky teenager 
is on the Varsity cheerleading squad.  If 
you want to make her really happy, take 
her to Panda Express for a lunch or dinner. 
Her favorite candy is Gummy Sweetarts, 
her favorite movie is Tangled, and her 
favorite Bible character is Noah.  She likes 
to play the piano, but she honestly admits 
she doesn’t like any chores!   

GETTING TO KNOW OUR FUTURE LEADERS 



 
 

          
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
     

 
  

      
 

 

SERVING THE USA 

Bob Bryant 
C.J. Cartwright 
Charles Clerc  
Jen DuBois 
Elijah Gulotta 
Zachary Kennedy  
Riley Kennedy 
Amber Kennedy 
Max Lipford 
 

 
  
 

Michael Lipford 
Andy Meyrahn 
Christ Oliver 
Audrey Penny 
Remiah Reza 
Andrew 
Richardson 
Josh Rumsey 
 
 

 

Garrett Rushing 
Maggie Russell 
Jonathan 
Schweinshaupt 
Nathan Thomas 
Amanda Unruh 
Mike Williams 
Levi Wynn 
 
  
 

Members with Health Concerns 

Jim & Betty Ballard 
Sharon Davis 
Dreama Hager 
Paul Harget 
Helen Holstein 
Gail Letzring 
Larry & Linda Mostello 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Marvin Miller 
 
         
 

Terry Horton     Tim Way       Ron Welsh        David Zurlinden 
Ken Thompson 

               
 
 
 
 

Shirley Ruthven 
Allen Scheffler 
Jim & Amella Short 
Jerry & Jane Smith 
Les Taylor 
Betty Wears 
Ron & Donna Welsh 

 
         
 

Members Battling Cancer 
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PRAYER REQUESTS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

*FBC Members are in blue italics. 

We have a great need for 

Christ…and we have a great 

Christ for our need! 

GLENDA SELNER –(member) Glenda is having some stomach 
problems and needs our prayers for proper treatment and 
healing. 
 

DREAMA HAGER –(member) This precious saint has the flu, 
and no rehab center will allow admittance with that 
diagnosis.  Consequently, she was sent home and confined 
to her bedroom.  Her husband Martin is her caregiver.  This 
dear couple truly needs our continued prayers. 
 

RUTH SUSON- This is Ivy Howard’s mother who was in 
Florida visiting family when she began having severe 
stomach pain.  She was admitted to the hospital where she 
was diagnosed with diverticulitis and intestinal bleeding.  
She had surgery a week ago and is recovering at Ivy’s home.  
Pray for healing and wisdom as to when she needs to return 
to Chicago. 
 

JIMMIE SHORT- (member) Jimmie is having issues with 
generalized weakness in his legs.  Pray for this condition to 
improve. 
 
 

AMELIA SHORT- (member) Amelia has a broken left foot 
and toe.  Pray for healing and relief of pain. 
 

DAVE ALBERTSON –(member) Dave received approval from 
his heart doctor for his upcoming surgery.  Pray for good 
results and complete recovery. 
 

BETTY BALLARD- (member) Betty is going to out-patient 
physical therapy three times a week and is seeing good 
results.  Pray for continued improvement. 
 

MARIE LEGGETT- (member) Marie is home recovering from 
Knee replacement surgery.  Pray for relief of pain and 
complete recovery. 
 
 
 
 

SARAH GOODMAN 
OUR MEDICAL MISSIONARY TO THE AMAZON 

Dear Friends, 
     Thank you for your ongoing prayers and support!  I am 
grateful to report my support is approximately 95%!   
     At the end of May, the Lord allowed me to take part in 
the first of two planned medical missions trips to the 
Amazon.  The first included 30 team members in addition to 
3 national pastors and 3 local missionary families.  We 
hosted medical clinics in 6 villages with 673 individuals 
coming through.  We rejoice over the 51 individual salvation 
decisions that were made during these clinics!  As a special 
blessing, I was able to use my wound care training to 
provide care for several patients with prominent wounds.  
This included a severe hand burn as well as the removal of a 
botfly larva from an infected tropical ulcer.   
     The final night of this trip included a divine appointment I 
was not expecting.  While visiting with a missionary friend, 
we heard a loud crash outside of her home.  We found two 
teenage girls had just crashed their motorcycle.  Although 
both girls were not seriously injured, they still suffered 
multiple abrasions and were very shaken up and scared.  
While treating their scrapes, we were able to talk with them 
and share the Gospel.  The sisters were tearful and eagerly 
listened to the entire presentation.  They seemed to under-
stand the gravity of the situation and just how much God 
had protected them.  The oldest sister, Luci, seemed 
especially interested in the verses.  Unfortunately, before 
they had a chance to make a decision, the family arrived to 
get them.  Please pray for them that God’s Word would not 
go void in their lives. 
     Again, thank you for your support that has allowed me to 
go to the Amazon.  As the Apostle Paul said it is truly “fruit 
that may abound to your account.”     

-Sarah Goodman- 
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